From:

Sent:

21 March 2023 13:18

To:

Planning

Subject:

Re: Re Consultation of Planning application 3/2022/1044Public Right of Way to the

rear of former Queen Mary Terrace and Bridge Terrace Mitton Road Whalley BB7

915

Attachments:



This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do **NOT** click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

I write to confirm that I withdraw my objection based on the updated information published.

On 10 Feb 2023, at 15:07,

Dear Sir/Madam,

You recently raised a third party objection/comments on a planning application 3/2022/1044

WE HAVE RECEIVED AMENDED INFORMATION dated 06 February 2023

The applicants have responded to the concerns raised to the proposed footpath diversion. Their response is available to review on line.

Please can you confirm in writing (<u>planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk</u>) whether this response resolves your objection and whether you wish to withdraw your original object.

Here is a link to view the submitted documents on our website

Planning Application - Ribble

 $\frac{https://webportal.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3\%2F2022\%2F1044Valley_Borough Council$